
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

REQUEST 17411 RESPONSE 

 
Could you please tell me the total funds for the 
redevelopment of leigh indoor market and how 
much of this money has been paid to next 
phase for their involvement. 
 
Is this money also covering the structure test 
and work already going on within the market 

The funding allocated for the 
redevelopment of Leigh Market is 
£3,082,551.  This comprises £2,458,801 
Levelling Up funding, £123,750 Share 
Prosperity funding and £500,000 
Council contribution. 
 
The Next Phase commission is 
included within this, as is structural 
and other survey work which is being 
undertaken to inform the scheme.  As 
Next Phase have only recently 
commenced their commission, they 
have not yet received any payment. 
 

 


